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Bibliogov, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book Condition:
New. 246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book *****
Print on Demand *****.Puerto Rico lies directly in the path of
the easterly trade winds, which deliver steady rainfall to the
mountains and steer tropical wave systems toward the island.
Hurricanes and tropical storms derived from these tropical
waves differ in frequency and intensity, contributing to
substantial interannual variation in precipitation and stream
discharge. Puerto Rico s steep topography and small water-
storage capacity leave the island s water supply and developed
flood plains vulnerable to extreme weather events, such as
hurricanes, floods, and droughts. This vulnerability may
increase in the future owing to ongoing change, both local
(such as land-cover shifts, water-supply projects, and
construction of roads and other infrastructure) and regional
(climate variability and change). Climate change, which could
lead to more intense and prolonged droughts as well as an
increase in the magnitude and frequency of destructive storms
in the Caribbean, may alter temperature and affect the
availability of water for human and ecosystem needs. Accurate
assessment of hydrologic regimes and water budgets is
therefore crucial for effective management of water resources.
As part of the U.S. Geological Survey...
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this pdf where actually changed me, alter the way i really believe.
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